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Job Posting  
Student Assistant (10 hours / week) for the project „Learning beyond the 
classroom: Coping with illiteracy in urban literate environments in Bolivia and 
Benin“  
  
We are in search of a student assistant for our research project „Learning beyond the classroom: 
Coping with illiteracy in urban literate environments in Bolivia and Benin“ in the context of the „Africa 
Multiple Cluster of Excellence“. 
 
Start of work as of now  
 
The job includes extensive literature research, the preparation and maintenance of a homepage and the 
transcription of interviews amongst others. Applicants should  

 transcription of interviews,  

have knowledge in the range of qualitative methods and 
be interested in research on il-/literacy. 

 
 
We are looking forward to applicants who have already dealt with questions of education in 
transcultural contexts.  
Students who are interested in this job posting can send their applications per E-Mail as of now (cover 

letter and CV, everything in one pdf-document). Please direct your application to  Prof. Alber and Prof. 

Kölbl via the following adress: Psychologie@uni-bayreuth.de.  

 

  

 


